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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & OVERNIGHT MAIL  
Commission Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Subject: DoD/FEA’s Confidentiality Agreements 
 

In Re: Docket No. UT-033044 – In the Matter of the Petition of QWEST 
CORPORATION To Initiate a Mass-Market Switching and Dedicated Transport 
Case Pursuant to the Triennial Review Order. 

 
To The Honorable Commission Secretary: 
 

Pursuant to the Protective Order (Order No. 02, October 21, 2003) in the above-
referenced proceeding, enclosed for filing are the original and six (6) copies of the 
confidentiality agreements of Stephen S. Melnikoff (Exhibit A, Attorney; and Exhibit C, Highly 
Confidential) on behalf of the United States Department of Defense and All Other Federal 
Executive Agencies (collectively referred to herein as “DoD/FEA”).  Also enclosed are the 
agreements (Exhibit B, Expert; and Exhibit C, Highly Confidential) of Robert W. Spangler. 
 

In accordance with the Commission’s Rules, a Certificate of Service is appended.  Copies 
of this filing are being sent to all parties of record in accord with the Certificate of Service.  
Inquiries to this office regarding this proceeding should be directed to the undersigned at (703) 
696-1643. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this matter.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Stephen S. Melnikoff 
General Attorney 
Regulatory Law Office 
U.S. Army Litigation Center 

       901 N. Stuart Street, Suite 700 
       Arlington, Virginia  22203-1837 

Telephone:  (703) 696 - 1643 
Enclosure:  Six (6) Copies     
CF:  See Certificate of Service (electronic service & first class mail )   
        Honorable Ann E. Rendahl (Email on 11/25/03)   


